
September, 2013

Dear Parents and Students,

Once again we are running our Summer Clipping Contest.
Please send in your Box Tops, Labels for Education, Cell
Phones, Toner Cartridges and Tyson Labels that you have
collected. Submissions are due by Thursday, September 26,
2013.

The top families in Grades K – 4 and 5 – 8 with the highest
collection will win a Gift Card.

Please keep collecting throughout the year, so your child’s
class has a chance to win fun prizes. The class with the highest
total at the end of the year will win a pizza party.

Thank you for your continued support.

If you have any questions about these programs please
contact Tina Catapano (732) 671 – 2448.




